From: Judy Krow

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 10:54 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3

Subject: Cleveland Bike Lanes

Mr. Tolbert: As | said in a letter to you several weeks ago, bike lanes on Cleveland are a bad idea. They
will, among other things, hurt businesses, and make difficulties for residents and their guests who have
no other place to park. The suggested "parking bays" will be insufficient. Further, we don't understand
why the needs of numerous residents and businesses should be subordinated to a relatively few bikers
who can easily use Fairview or River Road.

We will be carefully watching the vote, and our votes in the next council election will depend, in large
measure, upon your vote on this matter.

Please feel free to get in touch with us at the email address below if you have questions or comments.

Judy Krow and David MacMillan
XXX Scheffer Ave.



